
 
From: Tammy Sherstobitoff  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 4:01 PM 
To: 'Winona Waldron' <president@gvta.net>; Ilda Turcotte <firstvp@gvta.net> 
Cc: Tanya Bellagente <tbellagente@sd61.bc.ca> 
Subject: Revert to Pre-COVID Practice September 2022: D.3.5 (D.2.9) Carry Over for Secondary Schools 

 
Hello Winona and Ilda, 
  
re:  Revert to Pre-COVID Practice September 2022:  D.3.5 (D.2.9) Carry Over for Secondary Schools 
  
The District will again enable a secondary teacher the ability to roll over a maximum of 2 hours of D.3.5 
(from this point forward D.2.9) into the second semester unless the teacher continues with the same 
student in a yearlong course. 
 
This will be shared with Principals to share with their staffs in September 2022.
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